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Monaco, 18 December 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear President, 
Dear Mr Viacheslav Aminov, 
  
Congratulations and thank you and your great team for successfully organizing and delivering             
UIPM 2019 Global Laser Run City Tour editions in Russian Federation as well for efficient and                
prompt communication with UIPM office.  
 
We are happy to say that 100 cities around the world, including old and new have participated in                  
this global UIPM event in 2019. The Global Laser Run City Tour has enabled hundreds of                
athletes of various ages in different regions of Russian Federation to enjoy being part of one of the                  
most exciting development project in international sport. We are proud to give all these              
athletes  the  possibility  to  join  the  World Pentathlon family. 
 
We trust that your experience has been a positive and in 2020 Russian cities will host again                 
one of the best and remarkable Laser Run events as it have been already proved by traditional                 
GLRCT hosting cities such as Nizhniy Novgorod, Rostov-na-Donu, Chelyabinsk and Novosibirsk           
as well as new like Cheboksary. 
 
 
 
 
 


